
JOIN US AT THE STATE HOUSE ON FEBRUARY 5, 2014

GETTING TO ZERO: PROJECT ABLE’S ADVOCACY DAY

February 5, 2014  10 a.m.–1 p.m. 
Grand Staircase, State House, Boston

There will be speeches, a 
continental breakfast and time 
to visit your legislators!
FFunding is needed for Massachusetts to get to ZERO new 
HIV and hepatitis C infections. More people need to be 
tested and, if infected, brought into care to stay healthier 
longer and reduce the the likelihood that infection will 
spread. As more infected people live longer, services are 
also needed for people to stay living in the community, and 
out of expensive institutional settings.

OOn February 5, ask your legislators to join us in GETTING 
TO ZERO by restoring critical HIV/AIDS and hepatitis C 
funding in the Fiscal Year 2015 state budget!

10:00–10:30  Registration   

10:30–11:30 Program 

11:30–1:00 Legislative Visits 

Project ABLE (AIDS Budget Legislative Effort) 
is a statewide coalition of AIDS service providers, 
advocates and people affected by HIV. For more 
information, go to http://www.projectablema.org or 
contact 617.797.8488 or HIVProjectABLE@aol.com 

YOU CAN HELP RESTORE CRITICAL FUNDING FOR 
HIV/AIDS & HEPATITIS C

COM-338


